
EPS 基準バージョン 2.0 確定版について  EPA のメール本文（2008 年 4 月 23 日） 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR® External Power Supply (EPS) Stakeholder: 

  

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is pleased to announce that the Version 2.0 

ENERGY STAR EPS specification is final and will take effect on November 1, 2008. EPA wishes to 

thank all stakeholders who provided feedback during the specification development process. 

  

Attached for your review, please find the following materials: 

  

-          Cover memo from EPA 

-          Final Version 2.0 ENERGY STAR Eligibility Criteria for External Power Supplies 

  

These documents also will be made available shortly on the ENERGY STAR Web site at 

www.energystar.gov/productdevelopment.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Andrew Fanara, U.S. EPA, at (206) 553-6377 or 

Fanara.andrew@epa.gov or Robin Clark, ICF International, at (202) 862-1223 or rclark@icfi.com.   

  

Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR! 
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